
Presbyterian Women 

While this year has been unique, it was not without its accomplishments. We were 
unable to meet in the spring but were blessed to have been able to produce a virtual fall 
gathering, that was shared via YouTube. Many contributed to the effort. We could not 
have done it without the production and editing skills of Reverend Curtis Christian and 
the thought provoking sermon from Reverend Linda Kurtz. 

PW has continued supporting mission work during this time. Our presbytery has now 
officially joined the other presbyteries of Kentucky, as well as the entirety of the Synod of 
the Living Waters in supporting Mission Haven. This organization serves mission co-
workers of the PC(USA) by offering short-term housing, clothing, and spiritual support 
and is located adjacent to Columbia Theological Seminary in Decatur, Georgia. 

Whether we are virtual or in-person, we are looking forward to resuming our spring 
gathering in 2021!

Respectfully submitted by:

Candace Moberly
Co-Moderator of the Transylvania Presbyterian Women
Ruling Elder, White’s Memorial PC
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